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N O T I C E 
Summer Recess 2023 

 

 

Pursuit the communication by the Inspector of Colleges , The university of Burdwan, vide memo No 

: IC/Misc./1240, Dated 19.05.2023, this is for information of all the students of B.Ed. department 

that, summer recess will be started on and from 22.05.2023 to 17.06.2023. Though college office 

and Library will remain open & the college will be functional for all essential services like Internal 

Evaluation / Practical Examination / University Semester-End Examination etc. 

 

Students of B.Ed. both semesters are advised to active in their departmental WhatsApp group for their 

online / offline classes during said recess.  

 

N.B : Classes of Add-On courses will continue as usual. 

 

 

 

Sd/ 

Principal 

Katwa College.  
 



The University of Burdwan
uepartment of lnspector of Colleges
Golden Jubilee Buitding,
Purba Bard hama n -l 1 31i4
West Bengal

E-mail : ic@buruniv.ac.in
icburuniv@gmail.com

Website : http://www. buruniv. ac. in

No. IClMisc.l1240
Date: 19.05.2023

To
The Principal/Teacher-in-Charge
of all affiliated Colleges underihe University of Burdwan.

Sir/Madam.

I am directed to inform you that Summer Recess of your college will be started on and
from 22"d Ma5t, 2023 and continued upto lTth June,2023.

However, essential services of your coilege be maintained as usual.

Yours faithfully.

(S.K. Chowdhury)
Inspector of Colleges
(Additional Charge)

The University of Burdwan
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